From: Barb Morgan [mailto:purrrl9@outlook.com]
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 11:57 AM

To: Mayor Finch <gfinch@southhuron.ca>
Subject: Re Lion Restructure

Please if you could find some compassion to assist Destiny to rehouse these poor lions. So many animals are
victims to abuse and lack of a loving atmosphere | find it very warming that people like these two would undertake
such a huge undertaking to show care and compassion. We as domesticating adults should care for animals that need
our help and if these two angels are ready to try | think we as responsible humans should aid them as much as
possible. Sincerely Barb Morgan Sent from my iPhone


mailto:/O=FIRST ORGANIZATION/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=COUNCILLOR FINCH024
mailto:purrr19@outlook.com
mailto:clerk@southhuron.ca
mailto:cao@southhuron.ca
mailto:purrr19@outlook.com

